Accreditation Status (M.O.L.)

The Master of Organizational Leadership Program at Wilmington College has been approved by The Higher
Learning Commission (www.hlcommission.org, 230 South LaSalle St., Suite 7-500, Chicago, IL 60604-1411,
info@hlcommission.org or 800-621-7440).

The MOL program has also been approved by the Ohio Department of Higher Education. Wilmington College’s
authorization continues through December 31, 2024. A copy of the State of Ohio Certificate of Authorization
may be reviewed in the Academic Affairs office. Please see the following website to file a student

complaint: https://www.ohiohighered.org/students/complaints
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